ASIA PACIFIC PEDIATRIC ASSOGIATION (APPA)

congratulates

Emeritus Prof. Dr. Seiji Yamaguchi

for receiving the

OUTSTANDING ASIAN PEDIATRICIAN AWARD (OAPA) 2018
In conjunction with the
16" Asia Pacific Congress of Pediatrics (APCP)
6" Asia Pacific Congress of Pediatric Nursing (APCPN)
&
9™ Annual Scientific Meeting of Indonesian Pediatric Society (ASMIPS)
August 25-29, 2018
Nusa Dua, Bali, Indonesia
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PRESIDENT, APPA SECRETARY GENERAL, APPA




